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Dear Ms O’Rourke,                          
                              
Examination of Hatfield Peverel Neighbourhood Development Plan 2015-2033 

Thank you for your letter of the 26th March, the contents of which are noted. 

I can confirm that it is proposed to make the amendments to the Neighbourhood Plan in 
relation to policies FI1 (Transport and Infrastructure) and HO1 (Design of New 
Developments).   

Also, the NDP group are liaising with Braintree District Council as to progressing the further 
consultation with Statutory Consultees, and also a wider consultation to include those who 
made representations at Regulation 16 consultation, on the new documents and proposed 
changes only, and not the whole Neighbourhood Plan. 

In relation to policy HO6 I can also confirm that it is proposed to make the amendment 
recommended by Natural England.  Place Services have confirmed that this does not impact 
on the conclusions of the SEA.   

Braintree District Council or the Parish Council will inform you of the commencement of the 
consultations, and provide you with any consultee responses to enable you to proceed with 
the examination of the Neighbourhood Plan. 

In the meantime I can confirm that your letter of the 26th March and subsequent 
correspondence will be placed on the Parish Council website.  I believe BDC have already 
placed the same on their website. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Gaeta 
Clerk to the Council 
 
c.c Alan Massow   Diane Wallace 


